
2022 REV. WILLIAM A. TOOHEY, C.S.C., AWARD FOR PREACHING 
 

 The Rev. William A. Toohey, C.S.C., Award for Preaching is given to a Holy Cross priest 

who has made significant contributions to the University of Notre Dame in many different ways, but 

in particular as a homilist. Rev. Kevin Grove, C.S.C., serves as an assistant professor in the 

Department of Theology, as priest-in-residence with the men of Dunne Hall, and chaplain to the 

Master of Divinity Program. He brings creative, thought-provoking, and pastoral homilies to a great 

variety of communities across campus through his generous willingness to preach and teach. His 

ability to genuinely connect and integrate his academic, pastoral, spiritual, and community roles in all 

aspects of who he is gives his preaching a depth and an authenticity that leaves a long-lasting impact 

on all who hear his homilies. With insightful humor and memorable images, he reminds us that to 

love one another and believe wholeheartedly that God loves us are the joyful tasks of our lifetimes.   

 

The University of Notre Dame is proud to present the 2022 Rev. William A. Toohey, C.S.C., 

Award for Preaching to 

 
Rev. Kevin G. Grove, C.S.C. 

Assistant Professor of Theology 


